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ATHLETIC ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
If you are interested in playing boys basketball, practice is taking place this week at 6:00 p.m. If you have any 
questions see Coach Petty in room 209. 
 
Sierra Pacific Football sweatshirts are for sale for $45.00. Get a flyer in the office or from Coach Blanchard. 
Orders must be turned in by November 1st. 
 
Water Polo, divers and swimmers – if you are interested in buying a swim parka you may pick up an order 
form in the principal’s office. The cost to purchase a swim parka is $120.00 and the order form and payment is 
due by November 15th. 
 
Swim Team Interest Meeting – If you would like to join the swim team this year there will be a quick meeting 
at break next Thursday November 4th in room 301. See Coach Hevener if you have questions. 
 
A wrestling meeting will be held on Monday during lunch. Interested wrestlers report to room 213 at 12:50.  

 
Athletic Schedule: 
Thursday October 28th: 

� Frosh football will play at Minarets High School. The game time is 3:00 p.m. The bus will leave at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Friday October 29th: 

� A JV football game has been added to the schedule. They will play Friday at Parlier at 5:00 p.m. The bus will 
leave at 3:30 p.m. 

 
� The Frosh and JV football games at the bowl against Hanford West have been changed from Friday 

November 12th to Wednesday November 10th. The frosh game is scheduled for 5pm and the JV is scheduled 
for 7 pm.  

 
GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
� Hanford FFA would like to say “Thank you” to All FFA members and staff members who donated 

money and time to support the FFA’s Relay-4-Life “Hunting for a Cure” team. The team raised over 
$11,800 and received two awards: 1st place in Most Involvement by an organization and 3rd place in 
highest dollar amount raised by a team. Thank you for your donations. 

 
� Attention all SPHS students and staff – Hanford FFA will have their 1st annual Haunted O.H. Unit 

OPEN to the public this Friday October 29th at the O.H. unit at Hanford High School by the Douty 
street field. The cost is $5.00 per person and will be open to scare you from 7 to 10 p.m. See you there! 

 
� Dress Up Day – There will be a costume dress up day this Friday. Costumes must be in dress code and 

masks are not allowed. 
 

� Lunch Activity – ASB is organizing a pumpkin hunt for this Friday. Teachers please select two 
students from your 5th period to participate in this lunch time activity. Teachers please email to Mr. 
Edgecomb the names of those students that you select. 

 
� Spirit Week – Next week is spirit week every day. Monday is Split Day Freshman wear White and 

Sophomores wear black. Tuesday is Little Kid Day. Information about the rest of the week will be in next 
Tuesday’s bulletin.  

 
PRINCIPAL’S ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

The grading period ends tomorrow Friday October 29th. 



 
If you have been assigned lunch detention, report today to room 403 as soon as the lunch bell rings. 
 


